
 

 
 

 

Memo 
 
Date:  December 16, 2024 
 

To:  Priests and deacons 
 
From: Ashley Morris, director of Black Catholic Affairs, Office of  
   Intercultural Ministries 
 

Re:  SAVE THE DATE: Concelebrating the 2025 MLK Jr. Eucharistic  
   Celebration 
 

           
The Office of Intercultural Ministries is proud to lead the archdiocesan effort in 
joining with other members of the larger faith community in our annual 
commemoration of the life and legacy of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. 
 
In particular, we extend a special invitation for you to join our Mass on 
Saturday, January 18, 2025, at 1 p.m. at Saints Peter and Paul Catholic 
Church (2560 Tilson Road, Decatur, GA 30032) by serving as concelebrants 
with Archbishop Hartmayer, your brother priests and deacons of the 
archdiocese.   
 
Please contact me via email at amorris@archatl.com with all questions or 
concerns. 
 
God bless and thank you very much! 
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